
April 27, 2021 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

I am requesting funding for Strafford County Sheriff Radio Systems in fiscal year 2022. The 

entity to receive funding for this project is the Strafford County Sheriff's Department located at 

259 Country Farm Road, Suite 105, Dover, NH 03820. The funding would be used for 

establishing a 4 channel P25 interoperable two way radio system, performing mission critical 

Dispatch Console Upgrades, creating a new Broadband IP Microwave Backhaul to improve 

County Wide Law Enforcement communications abilities, and establishing a new Fire, EMS, 

and Emergency Management County Wide Radio System that currently does not exist in 

Strafford County. I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in 

this project. 

Sincerely,  

  

 

 

_____________________________ 

Chris Pappas 

Member of Congress 

  

 


